Child Safeguarding Practice Review
Panel: third national review

Letters between:

e interim chair of the independent Child Safeguarding Practice Review
Panel, Karen Manners QPM

e panel member Mark Gurrey

e Secretary of State for Education, Gavin Williamson

e Minister for Safeguarding, Rachel Maclean, Parliamentary Undersecretary
for Children and Families, Will Quince, and Minister of State for Care
and Mental Health Gillian Keegan

The panel’s letter announces a national child safequarding practice review
into non-accidental injury in children under one. It also gives further
details about the review including:

e terms of reference
e details of panel members carrying it out
e timescale

Gavin Williamson's letter welcomes the announcement of the review.

The letter from Rachel Maclean, Will Quince and Gillian Keegan sets out the
action the government is taking in response to the review.


http://www.government-world.com/child-safeguarding-practice-review-panel-third-national-review/
http://www.government-world.com/child-safeguarding-practice-review-panel-third-national-review/

